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Diary Dates 
September 

28th  Macmillan Coffee 

Afternoon/Harvest Market 

2.30pm 

October 

11th  School photographs 

18th  School Disco 

 Pre-School/KS1 – 5.30pm 

 KS2 – 6.35pm 

19th End of term 

29th Return to school 

30th Class 2 start Gymnastics 

November 

1st  Dick Whittington 

Pantomime in school 

5th  Scholastic Book Fayre 

6/7th  Parents’ Evening 

9th Class 4 visit to Bletchley Park 

16th  Children in Need 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Active Gloucestershire Award 
We were thrilled to have been nominated for an award 

from Active Gloucestershire for our PE provision and 

training in school.  Last night we attended the Award 

ceremony at Cheltenham Town Hall, with some of our 

House Leaders representing our school…and won!  A big 

thank you to Mrs Gallop, our PE subject leader, for all of 

her hard work and to the staff who deliver the PE sessions.  

Thank you also to the parents who took the time to bring 

their children to the event.  

For pictures of the event, see our Twitter page: 

@steammillspri 

 

Macmillan Coffee and Harvest 
This year we are combining the Macmillan Coffee 

‘morning’ and Harvest market.  Coffee and cakes will be 

available in the hall from 2.30, with money raised going to 

Macmillan, whilst the children will be selling their Harvest 

crafts in their classroom to raise money for their chosen 

charity.  All are welcome.  

 

Knowledge Organisers 
Last week we have sent the children home with a 

knowledge organiser.  This contains all of the key 

information that the children will be learning as part of their topic and the vocabulary that they 

will meet.  Please share this with the children on a regular basis to support their learning at 

school.  

 

Payments 
We are now a ‘cashless school’ for trips, meals, breakfast club and after-school care.  Please 

ensure that you have all of the necessary details for ParentPay as money for the above items 

cannot be accepted at the office.  Many thanks.  

 

Volunteers  
Our school volunteers make such a difference to what we do.  If you have a spare couple of 

hours and feel that you would like to spend them with us, then just let Mrs Harris in the office 

know!  

 

Five Acres High 
Five Acres High inform us that their open evenings/mornings are as follows: Tuesday 18 

September - 6.00 - 8.00 pm, Tuesday 18, Wednesday 19, Thursday 20 September - 9.00 - 10.30 

am  
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Christmas Shoeboxes 

 

This month we are continuing to collect sweets.   Please ensure that 

they will be in date in December.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School            Jim and Frank 
 
Class 2                 Dyllan and Oakley 
 
Class 3                 William and Caydi 
 
Class 4                 Alana and Evie-Lily 

 
 


